
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Currently Funded Scholars 

FROM: Dr. Ansley Abraham, Director – Doctoral Scholars Program  

 Tiffany Harrison, Program Specialist – Doctoral Scholars Program 

SUBJECT: Increased Funding Cap 

DATE: August 1, 2023 

 

The Doctoral Scholars Program would like to inform all currently funded scholars of an 
increased funding cap for monies received from additional fellowship awards. 

The funding cap has increased as of August 1, 2023 from $32,000 to $34,000 meaning that all 
currently funded scholars (i.e., 2021 and 2022 awardees) may accept up to $34,000 total per 
academic year from all fellowship awards they may be receiving while a Doctoral Scholar. 

As a currently funded scholar, you agreed to these terms through your previously signed 
Memorandum of Agreement and no further action is needed. This memorandum is to inform you 
of the $2,000 cap increase. 
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